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Nevada’s cannabis industry wants to be tested.

Hoping to avoid the pitfalls seen in other states that have
legalized marijuana, several in Nevada’s marijuana industry
want  the  state’s  stringent  testing  of  medical  marijuana
products to be carried over to the recreational market. Doing
so is essential to protecting the consumers, they say, as well
as the industry.

Nevada  requires  medical  marijuana  products  be  tested  by
independent laboratories for pesticides, microbial bacteria,
mycotoxins and heavy metals, as well as for the level of THC
potency, on a regular basis. That type of regulatory barrier
is seen in only a handful of the 28 states with legal forms of
marijuana. Some of those states, like Arizona, Michigan and
Rhode  Island,  have  no  testing  requirements  for  medical
marijuana.
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